
Dear guests,

In order to comply with 

government regulations and to 

protect you and our employees, we

have decided to close the 

Lunchtime restaurant from Monday,

March 16, 2020.

If there are no new government 

regulations to follow, we will be

back to you as soon as we are 

given permission to open them, 

and of course we will inform you 

about them

All the best until then, stay 

healthy

the team from lunchtime

 


